

## SIDNEY SUSSEX COLLEGE

CAMBRIDGE, CB2 3HU

Sarah Bonnett Bursar Direct: 01223 338827

PA: 01223 338882

Email: bursar@sid.cam.ac.uk

Anna Lee To be sent be email

20 February 2020

## Dear Anna

I am replying to your Freedom of Information request to Sidney Sussex College, Cambridge University, which was received on 23 January 2020.

For clarity, below is your original request.

Please provide me the following admission statistics for G100 Mathematics gap year applicants under freedom of information act for the last 4 years admission cycles 2016, 2017, 2018 and 2019.

- 1. Number of gap year applicants
- 2 Number of gap year applicants invited for interview
- 3. Number of gap year applicants had offers
- 4. Number of gap year applicants had pool offers
- 5. Number of gap year applicants had offers without Physics at A/L
- 6.Please provide these details with there achieved A/L results with the details of each subjects, Interview scores and their step scores

In following up, you clarified that the above information is only required for those who took a gap year and not for deferred entries.

The responses to your questions can be found in the attached spreadsheet.

I hope that this answers your questions. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. Alternatively, you can request a review by our FOI Review Officer, Mr Nick Allen nga23@sid.cam.ac.uk.

Mrs Sarah Bonnett

Yours sincerely.

Bursar